
European Academia at EASA - Call for
abstracts
The call for abstracts closed on October 17, 2022 and EASA would like to thank all
students for their participation. As a next step, the EASA Scientific Committee will
review the submitted abstracts and EASA will inform the successful students by the
end of December 2022.
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